
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING  

AND SCHEDULING OF SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETINGS 

 

The Regular Fruita City Council meeting of Tuesday, October 4, 2022, has been cancelled due to 

lack of a quorum. A City Council Special Meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, September 27, 

2022 at 6:15 p.m. for a hearing on a special event liquor license. The Fruita City Council will 

conduct interviews to fill a vacancy on October 10, 2022. A City Council Special Meeting has 

been scheduled for October 18, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. for a Parks, Health, Recreation, Open Space and 

Trails (P.O.S.T.) Impact Fee Study presentation. 

  

 

 

Publish:  Grand Junction Daily Sentinel, September 21, 2022 

/s/ Debra Woods, Deputy City Clerk 


